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Quality and Environmental Policy 
 
 

Viridian Consulting Engineers Limited specialises in providing building services and energy efficiency 
consultancy advice including BREEAM and EPC’s. Our mission is to provide clients with innovative 
sustainable solutions for the built environment and assist them in saving energy and reducing 
carbon emissions. Viridian takes its name from the Latin viridis, meaning "green" and has been 
specifically chosen to reflect the principles and engineering ethos of our business. 

 

In order to ensure continual improvement of all aspects of our service we operate a quality 
management system compliant with the requirements of ISO 9001:2015 and ISO 14001:2015 

 
The scope of our management system is: 

The Provision of Mechanical and Electrical Consulting Services Including Design and Onsite 
Monitoring and Commissioning and the Provision of Energy Assessments Including BREEAM/SAP 
and EPC’s from offices at Lloyd Street, Manchester and Menai Science Park, Anglesey. 

The requirements of clause 7.5.1 for Monitoring and Measuring Resources is excluded from our 
system 

Our system seeks to: 

• Ensure compliance with legal and other requirements relevant to our activities. 

• Identify and implement controls that will minimize the significant impacts of our activities 
and enhance a commitment to protection of the environment through prevention of 
pollution and to enable our staff and stakeholders to operate in a safe environment through 
the reduction and elimination of incidences of injury and ill-health.  

• Identify objectives and implement projects to enable improved service, environmental and 
health and safety performance. 

• Provide a framework for the provision of the effective training of our staff and the setting of 
objectives to help improve our business 

We take this commitment to all our interested parties, the environment and Health and Safety 
seriously and we are dedicated to maintaining and improving upon the highest levels of service and 
social responsibility. 

Our policy is actively communicated to our staff and additionally it is made available to other 
interested parties on request and through publishing on our website. 
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